
FOX MILL
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION  3N550 Vachel Lindsay Street, St. Charles, Illinois 60175

Commit. Train. Believe. Achieve.

The Cameron Pepera Memorial Foundation

Dear Friends,

We are pleased to announce the 6th annual Fox Mill 5K & 1-Mile Color Run/Walk on September 10, 2016.  
Set in the beautiful trails of Fox Mill, this year’s race will honor a very special 13-year-old Fox Mill resident, 
Cameron Pepera.   Cameron, son of Kevin & Judy Pepera and brother to Paige, passed away suddenly from 
epilepsy on September 2, 2015.   A Thompson Middle School 7th grader, Cameron was a Titan Cross 
Country team member, a Tae Kwon Do black belt, and an avid Ohio State Buckeyes fan.

In keeping with the theme of giving back to our community, all proceeds from this year’s race will bene�t
The Cameron Pepera Memorial Foundation.   The Foundation’s goal is to provide educational programs 
and support for Thompson Middle School students in Cameron’s memory.

We are anticipating record attendance and hope to greatly exceed our goal of 500+ participants.  It would 
be our pleasure to give your business recognition as part of this event!  There are many levels of support 
that we hope you will consider:

Race Shirt Sponsorship
Your name of business will be prominently displayed on the back of the race shirt given to all participants.  
Your logo will also be promoted during the event, on our race website (www.foxmill5k.com), on Facebook, 
and within Fox Mill Life magazine.  If you wish, you may also set up a table for your business on race day.   

Large logo - $500   Medium logo - $250   Name listed - $100

Award Sponsorship
We are seeking $25 gift cards from your business to present to age group winners in our 5K race.  We have 
�ve di�erent age groups for both men and women and will give awards to the top three �nishers in each 
age group.  Your name of business will be promoted during the event, on our race website, on Facebook, 
and within Fox Mill Life magazine.  You may also set up a table for your business on race day if you wish.

Family Entertainment
Can your business o�er something fun for our families and participants to partake in before, during, or 
after the event?  Your business will be recognized because of this!  We will promote your business on race 
day, on our race website, on Facebook, and within Fox Mill Life magazine.

If you are interested in supporting this great family event, please contact Beth Ites 
(elizabeth.ites@gmail.com or 563.271.9508).

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration!

With heartfelt gratitude,

The Fox Mill 5K Committee
www.foxmill5k.com


